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SINGAPORE 

CUSTOMS 

Notice No: 19/2024 
01 October 2024 
 
 
Traders and Declaring Agents  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
UPDATE TO CUSTOMS CIRCULAR NO: 03/2016 
 

We have updated Circular No: 03/2016 (Advisory: GST Short Payment On 
Importation Of Fish And Other Marine Products Through Jurong And Senoko Fishery 
Ports) on the removal of Senoko Fishery Port due to its closure on end – March 2024. 

 
2 We have revised the steps for importers to access the Voluntary Disclosure 
form on the Singapore Customs website, and the supporting documents that are 
required before importers submit a Voluntary Disclosure. We have also removed the 
fax number of Singapore Customs’ VDP Unit as all submissions are to be made via 
the online Voluntary Disclosure form. 
 
3 You may access the updated circular at Customs Website at 
https://www.customs.gov.sg/ > News & Media > Circulars > Circular No: 03/2016. 
 
4 If you require further clarification on this update, you may reach us at 
customs_vdp@customs.gov.sg. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Arthur Wai 
Head Company Compliance 
for Director-General of Customs  
Singapore Customs  
 
(This is a computer-generated notice. No signature is required.) 
 

 
We hope that this notice has been written in a way that is clear to you. If not, please let us have 
suggestions on how to improve this notice at customs_vdp@customs.gov.sg. 

 

 

 


